
***BOIL WATER ADVISORY LIFT NOTICE*** 

For customers of Butler Water Department; PWSID# NJ1403001; 
 
Customers were notified on November 11, 2018 of a possible problem with drinking water due to a water main 
break, and to boil the tap water before using as a precaution.  We are pleased to inform you that water testing 
shows the water quality to be safe. 
 
THE BOIL WATER ADVISORY IS LIFTED and it is no longer necessary to boil your water before using.   
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience.  For questions please contact: 
 

Butler Water Department at (973) 838 – 7200 extension 418 
 
You may also view our website at www.butlerborough.com for further information. 

http://www.butlerborough.com/

